
Social Committee Report – April 2025 

Thank you to Guy Colson for making sure we had cold drinks for our March and April 

general meetings.  He is bringing drinks and using his cooler for our meetings. 

We had our first Bowling night of this year on March 16th, and we wore green for an 

early St. Patrick’s Day bowl for luck.  We had five bowlers, 

and we had a great time at Lane Glo North in Port Richey 

on Ridge Road.  Our bowlers are improving their game, a 

few bowled over 100 points or was it our Irish Luck! We 

are not great bowlers, but we have a great time. 

On March 20th we had our birthday and anniversary dinner 

at Carrabba’s Italian Grill in Port Richey, located in Regency Shoppes 10110 US 19. It 

was an enjoyable time for all. We had 16 people attend, a great turnout. 

Coming up, we have Thursday April 17th saved for our birthday/anniversary dinner.  

Maryanne will be away on vacation, so we need a volunteer to head this event this 

month. Choose your favorite restaurant and have us join you! 

On April 26th will be our first Breakfast on the Beach (BOB) this year.  Located at the 

south pavilion at Sam’s Beach Bar.  Starting at 9:00 am. This is a potluck breakfast.  

The club will provide coffee, cream, sugar, plates and eating utensils.  Please bring 

serving utensils for your dish, the club is still short of these items.  We would love to 

have homemade goodies. 

Our May general meeting is our annual Cinco De Mayo potluck dinner.  Doors open at 

6:00, bring your favorite Mexican dish to share, and please bring a serving utensil for 

your dish.  The club will provide cold drinks, plates and eating utensils. 

Don’t forget to check your calendars for other club sponsored events that you might 

like.  Come out, enjoy our activities, and always have a good time. 

 

Toni Elliott 
Social Committee Director 


